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Rezoning Request

On behalf of Joseph Wesley Williams, I would like to request the rezoning of 7219 Good 
Hope Road from E-A to R-A. The reason for the rezoning would be for the ability to 
divide the existing house into a 2.5 acre parcel and then combine the remaining land 
with adjoining land also owned by Joseph Williams, to meet the minimum acreage 
allowed for a land covenant.

Thank you, 

Cody Califf


